
The Alberta College of Family Physicians, in collaboration with the Alberta Medical 

Association’s Section of Family Medicine and Section of Rural Medicine, has 

completed its 15th year of the Incoming Medical Students Shadowing Program.  

Results are in! We are so pleased that we were able to help promote family 

medicine as a first-choice specialty for students. 
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